
Item 6 – Street Naming and Numbering Policy  

 
The attached report was considered by the Improvement and Innovation 
Advisory Committee on 25 November 2021.  The relevant Minute extract is 
below. 
 
Improvement & Innovation Advisory Committee (25 November 2021, 
Minute 28) 
 

The Head of Information and Customer Solutions presented the report which 
set out the revised Street Naming and Numbering Policy. The current policy 
was limited in scope and was not robust enough to support officers in some 
of the more complex decisions that were required, and so the revised policy 
aimed to provide a more robust and user-friendly document that guided 
applicants and officers, and supported the Street Naming and Numbering 
function. It detailed the decision making process, routes for appeal and 
issues of responsibility.  

 
Members discussed the revised policy and noted some typographical and 
consistency errors which would need to be amended, and discussed 
terminology relating to ‘title deeds’. Members also discussed that numbers 
and names should be clearly visible from the highway.  
 

Public Sector Equality Duty  
Members noted that consideration had been given to impacts under the 
Public Sector Equality Duty.  

Resolved: That it be recommended to Cabinet that subject to the 
typographical and consistency changes as discussed, the revised 
Street Naming and Numbering policy, be adopted.   
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